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June 27, 2020 

 

Dear First Family, 

In light of the warning issued by the City of San Antonio this evening and because one of 

our Pastoral staff has tested positive for Covid-19, we are minimizing the number of people 

at 4th and Alamo for this Sunday.  We encourage you to join us for our VIRTUAL worship 

at 11 am at fpcsanantonio.org/media.  There will be no services offered onsite at 11 am. 

  

Unfortunately, this latest development was frustrating.  We pray for guidance and your 

patience as once again we deal with unexpected circumstances. 

  

If you were scheduled to be a greeter or an usher, please contact Rev. Becky Prichard at 

(218) 905-1179. 

  

We praise the Lord for His mercy and seek His wisdom in these difficult times. 

Grace and peace, 
Pastor Bob Fuller 

https://fpcsanantonio.org/media

